

New World Archaeological Foundation

November 26, 1979

Mr. Don E. Crabtree Route 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341 U.S.A.

Dear Don:

Thank you for the note. It will be exciting if you could participate. You'll enjoy the Pachuca quarry.

I hope you get over your last bout with the doctors soon.

We still have no definite date for the meetings. I imagine that it will be in July. They have travel money from some Mexican agency. I'm sure that you'll be the top of the list for it.

The advertisement for the meetings are all personal invitations. If you know anyone who could participate, please feel free to invite them.

Thank you for your comments on the blade paper. I still haven't had a minute to get back to it. Maybe before December.

Hasta la vista,

John E. Clark